Wed 25/04,/2018 13:32

MclLaughlin Gavin

RE: LB Camden Prior Approvals
To

Cc

o You replied to this message on 25/04,/2018 14:03.

Hi Richard

Thanks for your follow-up comments.

| have no further comments or objections by TfL Spatial Planning.

| remove my previously stated objections on highway safety grounds to the following applications:
2018/0862/P Telephone Kiosk outside 20 Northways Parade
2018/0854/P - Telephone Kiosk outside 2 Harben Parade
2018/0884/P - Telephone Kiosk outside 125-127 Finchley Road

This should not be treated as sign-off by TfL Sponsorship on the relationship with the Cycle Superhighway.

Regards,

Gavin McLaughlin | Principal Planner
Spatial Planning | City Planning

For more information regarding the TfL Spatial Planning team, including TfL's Transport assessment best practice guidance and pre-application advice please visit:
https://www tfl. gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/transport-assessment-guidance




